
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: MIN 24659 

 
 
3 November 2003 
 
 
Ms Lysbeth Russell-Bosworth 
100 Woking Street 
Keperra  Qld  4054 
 
 
Dear Ms Russell-Bosworth 
 
Mr Bredhauer has asked me to acknowledge your recent petition to parliament lodged on your behalf 
by the Honourable Rod Welford MP, Member for Everton about a pedestrian crossing located at 
Dawson Parade, Grovely. 
 
You maybe aware that Dawson Parade falls within the jurisdiction of the Brisbane City Council 
(BCC).  I have taken the liberty of forwarding a copy of your petition to the BCC for their action and 
response.  Further, a copy has been forwarded to QR for their necessary input and action as required. 
 
Please be assured that the BCC will give this matter full consideration. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Steve Bredhauer 
Minister for Transport 
and Minister for Main Roads 
Member for Cook 
 
 


